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April 22, 1988 H{Q\ z

Mr. Thomas E. Murley, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Subject: Braidwood Unit 1 and 2
Limitorque Operator Lubrication

NRC Docket Nos. 50-456 and 50-457

Reference: (a) L.O. DelGeorge letter to T.E. Murley,
dated April 21, 1988

(b) L.O., DelGeorge letter to T.E. Murley,
dated April 4, 1988

Dear Mr. Murley:

Reference (a) provided supplemental information in response to an
April 20, 1988 teleconference to discuss reference (b),

Upon the completion of the NRC staff's review of reference ‘a) it
is our understanding that four valves were identified that will potentially
see radiation values that are higher than the 2x107. (The qualification
value for the SUN EP 50)

We understand these valves to be 1CV112B, 1CV112C, 10G0S7TA and
IRYBOOOA as listed in Attachment 2 to reference (a).

To show that the valve operators for these valves will function as
intended, Commonwealth Edison will perform a qualification test of a
representative grease sample, that will be completed within 60 days from the
date Braidwood Unit 2 enters Mode 2, currently scheduled for April 23, 1988,

It is our understanding per D. Muller of NRR, that an additional
option existz, whereby if we can show that the specific radiation values
seen by these valves is lower than presented in Attachment 2 that th's
information may resolve this matter in lieu of testing.

Please address any questions you may have regarding this matter to
this office.

Very truly yours,
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W. Forney (RIII)
BWD Resident Inspector
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Commonyrealth Edison

One First National Plaza, . o
Address Reply to Post Office Box 767
Chicago, Iinois 60690 - 0767

April 22, 1988
(Corrected copy dated April 25, 1988)

Mr. Thomas E. Murley, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactoir Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
washington, DC 20555

Subject: Braldwood Unit 1 and 2
Limitorque Operator Lubrication

NRC Docket Nos. 50-456 and 50-457

Reference: (a) L.O. DelGeorge letter to T.E. Murley,
dated April 21, 1988

(b) L.O. DelGeorge letter to T.E. Murley,
dated Ap1il 4, 1988

Dear Mr. Murley:

Reference (a) provided supplemental information in response to an
April 20, 1988 teleconference to discuss reference (b).

Upon the completion of the NRC staff's review of reference (a) it
is our understanding that four valves were ldentified that will potentially
see radiation values that are higher than the 2x107, (The gqualification
value for the SUN EP 50)

we understand these valves to be ICV112B, 1cvilaC, 10G057A and
IRYB000A as listed in Attachment 2 to reference (a).

To show that the valve operators for these valves will function as
intended, Commonwealth Edison will perform a gqualification test of a
representative grease sample, that will be completed within 60 days from the
date Braidwood Unit 1 enters Mode 2, currently scheduled for April 23, 1988.

It is our understanding per D. Muller of NRR, that an additional
option exists, whereby if we can show that the specific radlation values
seen by these valves is lower than presented in Attachment 2 that this
information may resolve this matter in lieu of testing.

Please address any questions you may have regarding this matter to
this office.

Very truly yours,
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Nuclear Licensing Administrator

¢cc: § Sands (NRR)
W. Forney (RIII)
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